
 
 
 

Agreed report by BOM from Meeting held 11/4/16 
 
 

 
Enrolment 
• Enrolment forms have been issued for the new school year 2016/17. Please 

make new families in the area and those considering Scoil Ghormáin Naofa as 
an option aware that we have places in our school and we would be delighted 
to meet with all families.  

 
New Language Curriculum 

• In order to facilitate staff training for the implementation of the new language 
curriculum Scoil Ghormáin Naofa will be closed on Monday 16th May to 
allow staff to engage in training.  

 
Fundraising and Finances 
• The Board of Management would like to draw your attention to two upcoming 

fundraisers in May and June respectively. These fundraisers are necessary to 
provide funds to cover day to day expenses in the school and to provide 
teaching and learning resources for the children. The Board of Management 
hopes that parents and the wider school community will support these two 
fundraising events in aid of the school in the coming months.  

 
Ø A Golf Classic in Courtown Golf Club on June 10th followed by a social 

night for all parents in the Golden Anchor from 9p.m. 
Ø A Table Quiz in The Golden Anchor on Friday May 20th at 9p.m. 

 
Parent Association 
• The Board of Management would like to wish our new Parent Association 

Officers all the best in their new positions. The Board looks forward to 
working alongside them and to supporting each other in whatever way 
possible going forward.  

 
School Tour 

• The Board of Management has approved the School Tour to the ‘Let’s Go 
Camp’ in DCU on Monday 20th June. They wish everyone a very enjoyable 
time. 

 
Arklow Festival 

• The Board of Management would like to congratulate Ms. Byrne’s 1st and 2nd 
class and  Ms. McGonnell’s Junior and Senior Infants on their recent success 
in the Arklow Festival. They would also like to acknowledge the 



achievements of the many individual performers from Scoil Ghormáin Naofa 
who entered the competition under the direction of Ms. D’Arcy. 

 
Book Fair 

• The Board of Management would like to thank the parents and children of 
Scoil Ghormáin Naofa for their recent support of our Book Fair which raised 
€1032 in commission to spend with Scholastic.  

 
Grandparents Day 

• Grandparents Day was another great success in Scoil Ghormáin Naofa this 
year. It was wonderful to see the younger and older generations coming 
together, sharing stories and playing games. Thank you also to the parents 
who helped with the teas and coffees on the day. 

 
 

1916 Celebrations 
• The Board of Management would like to acknowledge the wonderful occasion 

of the flag raising ceremony which took place on Tuesday 15th March at 12 
noon. Thank you to the staff and children for their performances and 
entertainment, to the parents for providing the teas and coffees and to all the 
vistors for joining in our celebrations.  

 
 

• The next Board of Management meeting will take place in June. 
  

On behalf of the Board of Management,  
 
 
Lisa Dempsey,  
 
 
Secretary to the B.O.M.  


